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Harry Potter Day, Books & Bites Book Group, and More at Fremont Library 

The Fremont Area District Library is planning to host several fun and educational events in May 

for the whole family. These events are FREE, as always. 

 

Fit for Life Exercise Class will meet on Mondays and Wednesdays at 12:00 p.m. (minus 

Memorial Day), and will also meet on Friday, May 31st. Fit for Life is a functional movement 

class designed to move the whole body through a series of seated and standing exercises that will 

increase strength, muscular endurance, balance and flexibility. Class is low impact and great for 

ALL levels of fitness who are interested in working on their health. 

 

Harry Potter Day is on May 2nd, and to celebrate we will show Harry Potter and the Prisoner 

of Azkaban at 4:00 p.m. (PG; 142 min) People are encouraged to wear their Harry Potter 

costumes, and a small prize will be awarded to the best costume! Snacks provided. 

 

Children’s Events: Lego Saturday will take place in the Children’s Department on May 4th from 

10:00-3:00 p.m. Make some spectacular Lego creations to display in the Children's Department 

at this drop-in event. Saturday Storytime will take place on May 11th at 11:00 a.m. For children 

birth to age 5. Featuring songs, rhymes, lapsits, fingerplays, stories, movies, and crafts. Siblings 

and parents can share this fun storytime together! A children’s Afternoon Movie will be shown 

on May 23rd at 4:00 p.m. Check back for details on the title, but snacks will be served, and all 

are welcome! 

 

(NEW!) Books & Bites Book Group: Enjoy a morning feast of literature and pastries! This new 

book group combines the joy of reading with the delight of indulging in breakfast treats, creating 

a cozy and inviting atmosphere for book lovers and food enthusiasts alike. Join the first meeting 

to decide what book we want to read on Wednesday, May 8th at 9:00 a.m. by the south fireplace. 

Silent Book Group meets on Sunday, May 12th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. by the south fireplace. 

Come as you are and read what you want, with no interaction necessary! The first and last 

minutes can be social if you'd like--the rest of the time is silent reading. Tween Book Club for 

middle schoolers will meet on Tuesday, May 28th from 3:30-5:00 in the teen area. Pizza and 

snacks are provided, and middle schoolers are welcome to come even if they haven’t read the 

book! 

 

Junk Journaling for ages 10 and up will take place on May 9th between 5:30-7:30 p.m. This is 

a scrapbooking and journal hybrid. Use up what you have and supplement with found, recycled, 

repurposed and thrifted items. Materials provided. Meets by the tables along the parking lot.  

 



For Movie Monday we will be showing The Boys in the Boat on May 13th at 2:00 p.m. Snacks 

will be provided free. (Rated PG-13; 123 min) 

 

Other dates to note: Beginning Sunday, May 26th we will be closed on Sundays. Also, Summer 

Reading kicks off on Friday, June 7th! There will be a kickoff party for children in the 

Children’s Department and teens in the teen area from 1:00-3:00 p.m. All ages (including 

adults!) can sign up for Summer Reading and earn prizes. More info to come soon! 

 

For more information about any of these events, please contact the library at 231-924-3480 or 

visit www.fremontlibrary.net. 
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